
 
 

 
To: ICC-ES Evaluation Committee  

From: Manuel Chan, P.E., S.E. and Howard Silverman, P.E., ICC-ES Staff  

Date: February 7, 2024 
 

Subject: Proposed Revisions to the Acceptance Criteria for Mechanical Anchors 
in Cracked and Uncracked Masonry Elements, Subject AC01-0224-R1 
(MC/HS) 

MEMO 

  
  

In response to the proposed revisions to the AC01, which were posted on the ICC-ES website with our 
staff letter dated November 17, 2023, we received the following public comment: 
 

1- An email from Clayton Gable on behalf of ITW Residential and Renovation, dated December 15, 
2023. 

 
In response to the public comment mentioned above, ICC-ES has received a letter from the proponent, 
the Concrete and Masonry Anchor Manufacturers Association (CAMA), submitted on January 10, 2024. 
 
The comments are posted on the ICC-ES website at Public Hearing Content - ICC Evaluation Service, 
LLC (ICC-ES). 
 

Staff reviewed the public comment and letter outlined above, which were related to a proposed new 
compliance date.  No additional technical comments were received, hence no changes to the original 
proposal have been added. 
 
Should the Evaluation Committee approve the proposed revisions to the acceptance criteria, the ICC-ES 
staff will recommend August 21, 2025, as the new compliance date. Current report holders and 
applicants for new reports will be required to address the applicable requirements of the revised 
acceptance criteria approved by the committee, as applicable.    
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